
 

Lower Key Stage Two Information 

04.03.20 
 

Class information  

All classes will be visiting Slade Brook in the next few weeks – please see letter for 

information. 

We are looking forward to celebrating Hawthorn’s World Book Day on Friday and 

hopefully seeing many of you in school from 2.00-3.10. We will be completing some work 

on Wind in the Willows as well as inviting you to read with your own and other children in 

the class.  
  

 

This week’s homework  

 

English: We have continued writing our Non-Chronological report, based around the 

Amazon River. 

 

Homework: 

Choose a different river to research and write a simple report on. This only needs to 

include an introduction to introduce the river and choose one feature to write a 

subheading and paragraph about. 

E.g. What animals are found in the River Nile? 

Extension:  

Complete the full report including different paragraphs and subheadings on different 

features of the river and a ‘Did you know?’ box which gives some facts you have 

discovered.  

 

Maths: This week the children have started 

to investigate fractions. We have looked at 

what a fraction is: an EQUAL part of a whole 

and how to represent in different ways. 

This has included: in words, symbol, on a bar 

model, as a quantity, on a numberline and 

of different shapes. 

 

 

Homework: Choose a selection of fractions to represent in different ways. E.g. 
1

2
, 
1

4
 , 
1

3
 , 
1

5
 

Extension: Which are showing 
1

2
 ? How do you 

know? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you    

Ms Butler, Miss Cooke, Miss Hedley and Mrs Park  


